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COMMENTS - NO E CIGARETTE BAN

Elijah Jones <jones92elijah@gmail.com> Mon, Dec 9, 2024 at 10:26 AM
To: pv.citycouncil@cityofplacerville.org

I strongly oppose the new restrictions being imposed on us, particularly the ban on single use e-cigarettes. These
products are what I personally rely on, and the ban unfairly impacts users like me. Flavored products are already
banned in the state so I don't think there should be any more restrictions on the personal choices that adults can make
especially when marijuana has been legalized.

It is already illegal for underage children to buy vapes so this only going to affect adults who can make their own
decisions.

Sincerely
Elijah Jones



